


Kāinga Ora publishes quarterly updated statistics on managed stock by Territorial Local Authority, 
including vacant stock, on our website here: https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/oia-and-proactive-
releases/housing-statistics/ 
 
More information on the Government’s housing programme can be found at: 
https://www.hud.govt.nz/stats-and-insights/the-government-housing-dashboard/housing-dashboard-at-
a-glance/.  
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests with your personal information 
removed. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
 
James Kennelly 
Team Leader, Government Relations.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




